PTA newsletter w/c 4th November

Welcome back! We hope that you had a relaxing half term. Plans are now well underway for all our festive fundraising activities, please see below for more info...

The North Pole Christmas Fayre

Donations Tuesdays

This **Tuesday 5th November** please remember to bring your donations to the bike shed at drop off in the morning. If you are dropping children at School of Play then please leave donations at reception and we will collect. This week we are collecting **Chocolates & Sweets for Fayre prizes**, but please feel free to donate other items on the list if it's easier for you to do all in one go



The Christmas Fayre is now ON SALE!

Adult tickets are now on sale for £3 per adult on the PTA events website here

Children can still attend the Fayre for free! This year, to make things a little easier for everyone, we have **children's wristbands** available for £8 if booked in advance (£10 on the day), the wristbands will allow your child **unlimited rides** on all four inflatables & rides at the Fayre.

Santas Grotto booking time slots are now also available to book for £3 per child, please be aware that we have a limited number of spaces available so please book early to avoid disappointment.



VOLUNTEERS. Please read

Not to get all serious, but this is the most important thing you can click on today. The Fayre is not just run by the PTA committee - it's run by the school community, and it's a great event to be a part of. It's part of the Fayre experience, being on the other side of the table – your kids will love to help too! We have tried our best to minimise volunteers. Please sign up early if you know you can. It saves us sleepless nights knowing that the fayre can happen because the school community is running it with us. Thank you. Volunteer here!

The Spirit of Prestbury Gin prize draw is now live on the PTA events website here

If you buy a bottle of our Spirit of Prestbury Gin, you will be entered into a prize draw to win two adult return flights with Jet2.com to any European destination of your choice, including checked luggage (*T&Cs apply*). This will be drawn at the Christmas Fayre on Saturday 7th December.



Non-Uniform Day

Please remember to bring your donations this Friday for the Christmas Fayre, the PTA are collecting...Bottles for the **Bottle Tombola & Barrow of Booze**: wine, beer, spirits, mixers, cocktails, mocktails, champagne, bubble bath! **AND** Pre-loved teddies, soft toys, squishmallows for the **Teddy Tombola**.



Sponsorship

If you have, or work for a business who may be interested in supporting this year's Christmas Fayre through sponsorship, we have shared details on sponsorship packages. Last year our generous sponsors enabled us to plan, and purchase the main attraction rides at the Fayre, and those links and investments were invaluable! **Please do get in touch if you can help** to make our Fayre magical again this year.

Festive Wreath Making Thursday 28th November

Please join us at the festive wreath making workshop in the school hall at 7pm on Thursday 28th November. Tickets are £45 and include all materials to make your wonderful Christmas Wreath, mulled wine and mince pies. All proceeds will go to the Prestbury PTA. Book now on the <u>PTA events</u> website here.



ELFRIDGES

Children will be invited to purchase a gift for their loved ones for £4 each.

- ** Wednesday 11th December: Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2
- ** Thursday 12th December: Year 3, 4, 5 & 6

Order your gifts online for your child to visit the ELFRIDGES shop. Fill in all the details when you book online and sign up to volunteer to be an Elf shop assistant. Book now on the <u>PTA events</u> website here